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534 Ma1ket Street• P.O. Box 2671 • Zanesville, Ohio 43702-2671 

Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Firat 
Ward of the City of Zaneaville, bounded and deacribed aa 
follows 1 

Being part of Lots 9, 10, 11 and 12 in Square 14 of the 
Town of Zanesville aa the same is deaignated and 
delineated in Deed Book "E", Page 444, and more 
particularly described as follows; 

Beginning for reference at the northwest corner of said 
Lot 9, thence East 20 feet to the northeast corner of 
lands now owned by Mutual Federal Savings Bank (DR 1040-
358) and the principle place of beginning, thence East 22 
feet to the northwest corner of lands now owned by Guy 
Ring (DR 962-343); thence along Ring's west line South 
144 feet; thence continuing along Ring's west line East 
3 feet; thence continuing along said west line South 120 
feet to the north line of a 16.5 foot alley; thence along 
the north line of said alley West 25 feet to the 
southeast corner of said Mutual Federal's land; thence 
along the east line of said Mutual Federal's land North 
264 feet to the principle place uf beginning, containing 
0.14 acre, more or less, subject to all legal road right 
of ways and applicable easements, written or implied, 

This description is written April 18, 1991 by Timothy H, 
Linn, Reg. No. 7113 from recorded documents and is not 
bas't:JFF,Cn actual field survey, 
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